
 

UPDATE BULLETIN 1.1 
 

COVID PROTOCALS 
 

 
The health and safety of our athletes is our highest priority. COVID protocols will be in place 
during the 2021 Club Crew National Championships. These protocols will be in line with CDC as 
well as state and local guidelines at the time of the event. COVID protocols will be announced in 
future bulletins for Club Crew National Championships 
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